
 

 

 

Punctuality – FANTASTIC NEWS! 

Thank you so much to everyone who has made such an effort to be on time for school this week.  

Only 1 late mark for the whole school over the week, a massive improvement on last week.  Let’s try 

for 0 next week – there will be a special treat for the whole school if we manage it!  Our on-time 

raffle took place on Friday this week and our winners were:   

Theo, Rhubie, Stephen, Primrose, Laura, Ollie, Philip and Kenzie. 

All our winners receive 5 class dojo. 

Attendance 

Well done to Squirrels class, who won our attendance award this week with   94.4 %.  They will enjoy 

a treat of hot chocolate and cookies. Children in Year 6 who attended on the strike days will also get 

a treat this week. 

Easter 

This week in assembly we have begun to learn all about the Easter story.  We will be holding a 

special Easter assembly on the last day of term, Friday 31st March which we would love all families to 

attend.  After the assembly, we will be holding a coffee morning during which the children will be 

taking part in the Easter Bonnet parade.  You will also be able to look at our decorated eggs. 

Easter Competitions 

This year we will be holding two competitions.  Firstly, an Easter bonnet competition with prizes for 

the most imaginative bonnets.  Secondly we will be holding our popular decorative egg competition.  

Decorate your egg as anything you like – it could be an animal, a famous person or even a famous 

building! Let your imagination run wild.  There will be prizes for both the bonnets and eggs. 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for all your kind donations – we raised a total of £68 so far! 

Parent’s evening 

Parent’s evening was well attended and we hope that you found it useful and informative.  Thank 

you for completing our questionnaires – it is important to us to find out how you view school.  We 

will be evaluating the answers and will publish the results in next week’s newsletter. We especially 

welcome suggestions for improvements, not just when you fill in questionnaires, but at any time.  

The Senior Leadership Team consider all suggestions and we will report back on these next week as 

well.  
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